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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Helps Members Save $108,974.25 by Lowering ODP/NSF 

Fees 

Alpena, MI, July 21, 2022 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) offers industry low fees 
on their Overdraft Privilege (ODP) and Non-sufficient Fund (NSF) fees helping members keep 
more money in their pockets. 

By offering lower NSF/ODP fees of $13.75 we have saved AAACU members $115,230.50 in fees, 
during the month of June compared to the national NSF/ODP average fee of $33.00. 
 
AAACU strives to be our members most trusted and valued financial partner ensuring members’ 
financial needs are being met. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of June 30, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,041 members with total assets equal to 
$571,067,342. 
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